
 

  

Notices for 22 September 
Information about upcoming events, news and how to get involved below. 

Patterns of worship here, Children’s here, church calendar here and giving here. 

ST. MARK’S NEWS:  
 

ADMINISTRATION OF HOLY COMMUNION – Unfortunately our PCC meeting on 

Monday 16 September had a very full agenda so we did not get to discuss the outcome of our trial 

of Holy Communion. In light of this, we will continue to offer the Common Cup and intinction 

until PCC next meets in October.                                                                     Beth & Shan 

 

PASTORAL UPDATE – For those of you who know Helen Orton, I’m sorry to let you know 

Helen died unexpectedly in the Hallamshire on 8 September. May she rest in peace. Details of her 

funeral, which will be held at St John’s Ranmoor, will be shared once they are confirmed. Please 

pray for her Son, Father Giles, and his family. Shan 

 

ADVANCE WARNING – Next Sunday, 29 September is the 

Sheffield 10k road race so do check their website here for details 

of road closures that may affect you getting to church.  

 

NEW MARK’S MESSENGER – The latest edition is out now. 

Thank you to everyone who has contributed and to the team 

who put it together. If you have an ideas for an article or would 

like to be involved in some way please contact Shan. Print copies 

are available at the back of church by donation or to read online 

click here.  

 

WHAT’S ON AT ST MARK’S: 
 

THREE SPIRES MISSION AREA WEEKEND – this weekend we are meeting together with 

St Mary’s and St John’s for various activities and lots of you have already booked in. If you haven’t 

booked in but would like to join us you can just turn up at the Ranmoor Inn (opposite St John’s) 

on Friday evening from 7pm. Our Sunday morning service will flow on from the activities on 

Saturday but are accessible to everyone whether or not they have been at the sessions on 

Saturday.  
 

FAIRTRADE FORTNIGHT - please support Fairtrade Fortnight in 

whatever way you can. Be sure to see the display in the coffee lounge. 

 

 

https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Groups/397545/Worship.aspx
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Groups/397579/Children_and_Families.aspx
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Calendar/Month.aspx
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Groups/397546/Giving_to_St.aspx
https://www.runforall.com/events/10k/sheffield-10k/
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Publisher/File.aspx?id=361215


 



 
 



 

 
SIGN UP - Helen and Tom Cottrell are organising the community lunch after the harvest 

service on 6th October. If anyone would like to help and could bring a pudding, soup or bread 

then please let Tom or Helen know at tjcottrell@hotmail.co.uk or sign up on the sheet at the back 

of church. 

 

HARVEST PRODUCE STALL - There will be a stall to sell produce of all kinds, after the 

Harvest service on Sunday 6 October.  Please plan ahead, and make jams, chutneys and anything 

else you can think of, that can be sold in aid of charity.  Home baking (bread, cakes & biscuits) 

would also be very welcome. Offers & queries to Pauline Miller (pauline@mm1728pm.plus.com) 

 

ARCHER PROJECT – We will be collecting items for the Archer Project on 6 October too. 

See their website here for items they currently need. Any profit from lunch will also be donated to 

The Archer Project. 

 

 

PHASE WORLDWIDE CONCERT FOR NEPAL 

– Saturday 28th September 7.30pm at St Mark’s Church. 

No ticket required. Retiring collection.  

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

“GRILL THE BISHOP” - 30 

September 7pm at Wadsley Bridge 

Working Man’s Club, S6 1LB. You are 

invited and encouraged to attend a joint 

twinned Deanery Event when Bishop Pete 

will be spending the day in Hallam and 

Ecclesfield Deaneries. 

 
TRAUMA INFORMED MINISTRY 

DAY, 19 OCTOBER, 9.30-14.00 

An interactive workshop by Rev Hilary Ison 

at St Mark's Church. For more information 

and to book Click Here 

 

COME AND SING EVENSONG WITH STEEL CITY CHORISTERS – Sunday 24 

November at St Marks, 2-5.30pm More info here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pauline@mm1728pm.plus.com
https://archerproject.org.uk/gifts-in-kind
https://www.sheffield.anglican.org/event/healing-and-wholeness-trauma-informed-ministry-day/
https://www.stmarkssheffield.co.uk/Calendar/Month.aspx?show_event=5404417


 

 

WHAT’S ON IN THE MISSION AREA: 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COME ALONG TO A TALK BY SYLVIA 

DUNKLEY-  a local historian, about Frank 

Tory, a sculptor from the Tory family who 

worked on the ornamental masonry of St 

John’s Church in Ranmoor.  The event is 

happening on Saturday, 5th October at 17:30. 

You can arrive at 4pm for tea and cake to 

explore the Scissors Paper Stone project. 

Tickets are priced at £3 and can be purchased here 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/st-johns-church/frank-tory-the-sculptor-of-st-johns/e-dmkxap


AND AT ST MARY’S WALKLEY PLEASE SUPPORT THE FOLLOWING  EVENTS: 

• Saturday 5 October 10 - 4 Craft market organised by Walkley Festival group (Church and Hall). 

St Mary’s are providing drinks and cakes 

• Saturday 2 November 10 - 12 Coffee morning with Remembrance theme 

• Saturday 7 December 10 - 12 Coffee morning with Wreath making workshop  

• Saturday 14 December 10 - 4 (Church and Hall) Walkley Christmas Market organised by 

Walkley Festival group. St Mary’s are providing drinks, cakes and possible other activities  

More on their website here. 

 

OTHER OPPORTUNITIES: 
 

 

CEILIDH THE WELL DRESSED BAND - SUNDAY 22nd September The Broomhall Centre 

Sheffield S10 2FD Doors 7 pm Bar provided; bring food to share supporting the S6 Foodbank 

Tickets here  

 

AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL SHEFFIELD PRESENTS the award-winning documentary 

film “All Static & Noise” at an exclusive Sheffield screening, followed by a discussion with 

academics and activists. Tickets are free. Date: Tuesday 24 September 2024 from 6:30 PM to 9:00 
pm in the Curzon cinema, 16 George Street, Sheffield, S1 2PF. “All Static & Noise” is a ground-

breaking documentary about atrocities committed against the Uyghur and Kazakh peoples in 

China. Weaving together photography, animation, dance, poetry, an original music score and 

personal testimony, “All Static & Noise” stimulates all senses and reminds us that in the darkest of 

times, we are strongest together 

 

SHEFFIELD CHURCH ACTION ON 

POVERTY'S  15TH  PILGRIMAGE IS VISITING ST 

MARK'S CURCH -This year's Urban Poverty Pilgrimage is a 

linear walk taking place on Saturday 19 October. The route 

goes through St Mark's Parish and Mission Area. We shall 

explore community issues and church social action with a 

number of churches.  We assemble between 9 and 930 at 

St Andrew's United Reformed Church, Broomhall, 

Upper Hanover Street, where we shall hold our opening 

service and learn about projects in BroomhalL Then we shall 

walk, via Ben's Centre, to St Mark's Church, for a discussion with some people from the church 

over tea and coffee. Then we shall walk to St Mary's, Walkley, for a similar discussion, while we eat 

our packed lunches. Our last visit is to Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church, Hillsborough, with 

discussion and final prayers ending around 230 pm/3pm. From there, it is an easy tram or bus 

ride back to Broomhall or to the City Centre. The total walk is around 2.8 miles. It is urban but 

picturesque with some uphill and some quite steep downhill stretches. All are welcome on the 

pilgrimage. If you are interested, please book the date in your diary and contact Briony Broome to 

register to attend briony.broome@hotmail.co.uk Further information is available from Joe Forde 

and David Price in our congregation or from Briony Broome. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://stmaryswalkley.co.uk/
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/The-Well-Dressed-Band/t-modvdjj
mailto:briony.broome@hotmail.co.uk


THE ENVIRONMENT: 
 

NEW NATURE TRAIL ON THE GREEN - Check out the new 

nature trail on the Green showcasing how we are working for 

Nature. We took children from Broomhill Infants School round 

during our Heritage Open Days this week. 

 

 

 

 

SUSTAINABLE 

FLOWER 

WORKSHOP - 

Helen Chambers 

NSDF Floral Designer specialises in 

sustainable sourcing and flower 

arranging.  She will share top tips on 

arranging flowers sustainably with a 

demonstration in the morning 

session, followed by an optional 

hands on workshop after lunch. 

Tickets are £20 -£40, Date: 

26th October 2024, Time: 09:30 until 

16:00, Location:  St Luke's Church Centre, Blackbrook Drive, Lodge Moor, Sheffield, S10 4LS). 

Tickets:  https://www.slclm.org/events/ 

 

CLIMATE NATURE BILL - There’s a golden opportunity to follow the science by fast tracking 

the Climate and Nature Bill—one that can’t be ignored by the new Government during their first 

100 days in office. We need your help! Can you lobby your MP and ask them to prioritise the 

CAN Bill in the private members’ bill ballot?  
For more information contact Michael Bayley (mjbayley36@gmail.com). 

 
 

ECO TIP FROM SARAH FROST 
If you subscribe to Netflix, make sure you watch a stunning series. 

The majestic nature and gorgeous animals on display in the series Our Great National Parks, 

narrated by President Barack Obama, highlights the spaces and corners of this vast world that 

are still lushly wild and hold the secrets to our health, our wellness and the longevity of 

humanity. Some of this is the result of rewilding. If you don't have Netflix, you can read about 

it here:https://www.netflix.com/tudum/articles/rewilding-explained-our-great-national-parks. 

 

Eco tips from congregation members are welcome - please send them to the church office. 

 

 

https://www.slclm.org/events/
mailto:mjbayley36@gmail.com
https://www.netflix.com/tudum/videos/season-1-trailer-our-great-national-parks
https://www.netflix.com/tudum/articles/rewilding-explained-our-great-national-parks

